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Summer Camp and Workshop programs are coming to an end. 

Preschool Open house appointments are available. Email or call us to schedule a visit. 

It was great to see everyone at the concession stand for Thornton’s Independence Day 

celebration. The fireworks were fantastic! 

The entire staff renewed our CPR and First Aid certification. 

We will be out to support the Thornton Police for National Night Out on August 6. The American 

Red Cross is holding a blood drive at the Community Center on August 18th. 

We hope you’ll join us for the remaining Summer Fun Fridays, at Nason Park. 

A.A., T.O.P.S. and card clubs are here every week. 

We maintain all the cleaning and disinfecting throughout the facility, 

We edit Comcast Channel 4, and our Facebook page. We continue to find ways to connect with 

residents and encourage them to “Take time for fun”.  


